Uzbekistan Airways reminds of the mask regime
during the flight

2021 24 December

To prevent the spread of COVID-19 and other infectious diseases, and to reduce
passenger discomfort, wear a mask and other protective equipment that covers your
nose and mouth at airports and in the cabin. Use the mask even after vaccination.
The airline may refuse boarding if passengers do not follow the instructions below.

As other passengers may experience anxiety or discomfort during the flight, we ask
all passengers to wear a mask at all times (does not apply to small children,
including infants). If you cannot wear a mask, you can use a face shield, etc. We
kindly ask you not to take off the mask for a long time while eating and refrain from
loud conversations with other passengers;

The airline may deny boarding to a passenger if it believes that the client creates
discomfort or may disturb other passengers, disrupts the airline's operations or does
not comply with the rules of the pandemic;

When boarding and exiting an aircraft, make sure you maintain a social distance
from other passengers in the aisle.

Uzbekistan Airways takes care of the health of passengers and crew, and does
everything to ensure that every flight in a pandemic is comfortable and safe.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in preventing the spread of
infections.
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